
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Province Leadership Team of the Edmund Rice Christian Brothers 
North America Province sends Easter blessings to all Brothers, 

Companions in Edmund, and partners in Mission. 
May this season, in which we celebrate our Lord's Resurrection, be filled 
with the promise of renewed life, and the peace of Christ in our hearts. 

 

We take this opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a blessed 
Easter season.  We are most grateful for your support and heartfelt 

prayers.  Be assured of our continued prayers for each of you during 
these uncertain and ambiguous times.  We pray especially for those most 

directly impacted by the coronavirus pandemic. 
 
 

Brothers Kevin Griffith, Peter Zawot, Sean Moffett, 
Mike Segvich, and Peter O’Loughlin 

 


